
 

6th May 2022 

To our stakeholders: 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 

annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (CoP) that comprises 

our company’s efforts, progress, and practical actions regarding the principles of the UN 

Global Compact. We have delayed in sharing our CoP report owing to unforeseen 

challenges in our organization. 

We hereby ask for an extended period to be able to post a CoP report that describes 

the CEO’s statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact and its ten 

principles, our description of actions, and relevant policies related to Human Rights, 

Labor, Environment and Anti-Corruption and expected outcomes. 

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact Website by 8th August 

2022 at the latest. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Muthoni Kanyana 

CEO/Founder MK-Africa 


